
 

Share the Warmth Donation Drive  
 
Many people lack warm winter essentials throughout the winter months. Seniors, 
children and working people in our own communities may struggle to afford the 
appropriate winter gear to survive the season. One way we can all help is through the 
generosity of giving. Let’s help those in need by donating an item “or two” in support of 
this important initiative.   
 
The “Share the Warmth” Donation Drive kicked off on November 1, and aims to collect 
warm winter accessories (i.e. hats, gloves, mittens, scarves, and socks) for children, 
adults and seniors who benefit from services offered through the Gladden Community 
House.   
 
Gladden Community House, founded in 1905, is a settlement house located in the heart 
of Franklinton on the near west side of Columbus, Ohio. As a mission driven non-profit 
agency, they offer a broad range of social services to individuals, families, and groups. 
Encouraging growth in the hearts and minds through educational and recreational 
opportunities, the Gladden Community House also offers targeted programing to help 
stabilize housing and families; strives to enrich the lives of Franklinton's seniors; and 
provides emergency assistance for families, to include food service.   
 
Please consider giving. Details are outlined below and in the COM All email sent to 
employees on November 1. All donation boxes will be in place this week.   



 

 
 
If you have additional questions, please contact a DEI Council member, or send an 
email to comdei@com.ohio.gov.   
 
Thanks in advance for your support!  
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